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REFERENCE: IND/72/058 16 June 1975 

Dear Mr. Tracy Hall, 

We were about to inform the National Physical Laboratory and 
our office in India of Professor Giardini's proposed visit in August 
this year, but have just received a cable from New Delhi advising 
us of the decision by the National Physical Laboratory not to install 
the material synthesis equipment in temporary quarters but to await 
installation of the equipment in the new building when it is ready. 
It has been indicated that the new building will be completed by 
the end of August. This, of course, will necessitate a later date 
for your commissioning and it has been indicated that this could take 
place in mid-September following completion of the new building. We 
will inform you of the exact building completion date as it becomes 
known later on. 

Hope this does not cause too great an adjustment in your future 
schedules. 

Messrs. H. Tracy Hall Inc., 
P.O. Box 7533 
University Station 
Provo 
Utah 34601 
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Deputy Director 
Office for Projects Execution 


